
 

TONIGHT: Guest Past Youth Exchange Student; Giulia Missarelli (Italy)  
and Sarah Smith; ‘Mark Ettridge Youth Scholarship Fund’  

 Zoom meeting 6:00pm start. 
 
 

 

Future Programs:  
 

25 Aug; PDG Phil Armstrong; District’s Bushfire 
Recovery 

 

13 Oct; DG Michael Moore’s Club Visit,  
via Zoom. 6:30pm. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

10 August 2020 Meeting: 
 

President Leonie Smith welcomed members and guests; PP Danny Beran from former Rotary Club 
of East Sydney and exchange student Helena Zuil from the Netherlands. 

President Leonie asked Helena to speak on COVID-19 in the Netherlands and Europe. Helena informed 
members that people are allowed to travel to other countries, the countries are coloured coded green – 
excellent, light green - caution and orange – lock down isolation when you return home. Helena is on 
Summer holidays at the moment. Helena has visited Luca in Italy, Germany on the weekend and is 
planning going to Iceland in a few weeks all going well. Travel is operating as normal including flying, 
though wearing masks on public transport is mandatory and having temperature checks. Helena stated 
that Italy is probably going better than the Netherlands at the moment. At the current moment no 
countries in Europe are in lockdown though the second wave is coming. 

Lucky door prize went to Christine Bell and Jonathan Benyei. 
PP Danny Beran spoke on when the East Sydney club operated it was a lunchtime meeting. Danny was 
President in 1994 and District Governor Assistant for 2 years after that. PP Danny has had make up 
meeting in the Middle East and Europe. Though lately PP Danny has travelled Australia and in particular 
rural and remote areas of Australia. PP Danny has been in Ulladulla for 4 months. 

Secretary PP Dale Wilford spoke on the board meeting held the previous night and informed members 
of the Centurion program for the Centurion anniversary next year of Rotary.  
Rotary Clubs are looking at coming to the area in the next few months.  
The Board approved the purchase of the Dream Cricket set for students with special needs to use. 
Application to be made to District Bushfire relief fund for BlazeAid Coordinator Cooper Lower to host 
concerts in the region. 
President Leonie Smith spoke on the Sarah Smith CEO of the South Coast Career’s College, being a guest 
speaker next week, to speak on the Mark Ettridge Youth Scholarship and supporting the Scholarship. 
Community Service Director Yvonne Young reported to members of letter being sent to Bunnings 
regarding hosting a Bunnings BBQ and paint for Mullala Nursery. Community Service meeting 3pm this 
Sunday at Christine and Jonathan’s place and Working Bee at Rotary park in the near future. 
Youth Director Avril Pryor spoke on the possibility of both NSYF and Science School Experience being 
postponed till 2021 due to COVID-19. Though the Youth committee are still planning for the year. 
Beck Cameron mentioned a concern regarding Youth of the town and their mental health during these 
tough times. Beck doesn’t know what can be done though is putting it out there to see if anyone else has 
any ideas. 
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 AUGUST IS ROTARY’S MEMBERSHIP AND NEW CLUB DEVELOPMENT MONTH  
 
 

  

Club’s Calendar  
13 Oct Tues DG Club Visit, via Zoom at 

6:30pm 
31 Oct Sat Princess Ball 

19-21 Mar 
2021  District Conference, Bathurst 

Convention Centre 

Birthdays: 20 Aug; Karen Bulbert, 22 Aug; Doug Nyholm, 24 Aug; Stephanie Goggins. 
 

Anniversaries: 23 Aug; Denise and Brian Morrison. 

Rotary Subs are due; $330 for a full year, $165 for half. 45 Club $100 due now. 
 

https://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla


  
John Goggins spoke on the Bushfire recovery Funds, the last of the annuities for 19 recipients are about 
to be distributed. Funds donated by Corrimal Rotary Club; that Club has suggested that the funds go the 
Agriculture businesses affected by Bushfires, if you know of any business that could use a helping hand 
please let John Goggins know. 

29 people attended the Zoom meeting including 2 guests.  

End of report by Yvonne Young, thank you Yvonne. 
 

HOW TO ORDER AND PAY FOR ROTARY D9705 MASKS 
To Order: Send an email to Rob Uhl at: rob.uhl@bigpond.com and include: 
Name, Email, Telephone Number, Number of Masks ($20.00 each) and Address for Delivery 
To Pay:  Send a Direct Debit to the following bank account: 
Name:  Rotary E-Club of Brindabella, BSB: 032 778, Account No: 482537 and Ref: Name of Donor 
Important Note:  Rotary International granted the licence to manufacture these masks on the basis that it 
was a not-for-profit, humanitarian project, and so this is purely a community service.  
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